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December 9, 2021

RE: NJDOH COVID-19 CALI Report- ORANGE Level  (Unvaccinated Close Contacts)

Dear Florham Park Parents/Guardians and Staff,

The NJDOH CALI COVID-19 activity level for the Northwest region of NJ has shifted from a moderate (yellow)
back to a high (orange) activity level today. The link to view the weekly NJDOH CALI report is at - NJDOH
CALI Report link. As previously communicated, per the NJDOH guidelines and in consultation with our health
department, all unvaccinated Close Contacts are now required to be quarantined from school for 14 days starting
tomorrow, Friday 12/10/21, with the exception of those who tested COVID-19 positive within the past 90 days.

*Please note that if your child(ren) was already considered an unvaccinated Close Contact and quarantining on
or prior to December 9th, previously communicated CALI -Yellow Level quarantine guidelines still apply.

The district will continue to communicate updates, changes and recommendations from the NJDOH and/or from
our local health department.  We truly appreciate your understanding and cooperation during this time as we
navigate through this together.

Sincerely,

Steven Caponegro
Dr. Steven Caponegro

cc: Mr. Thomas Cantisano, Florham Park Health Officer

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/s-2MBasPThYOLTE31AZ3EQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRjCkeWP0QuaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cubmouZ292L2hlYWx0aC9jZC9zdGF0aXN0aWNzL2NvdmlkL1cHc2Nob29sbUIKYSYWFClhRuBuMVIQc2hlaW1wbGVAbXNuLmNvbVgEAAAAAQ~~
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